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North Central London Primary Care

Commissioning and Contracting Team

4th Floor 250 Euston Road

 London

 NW1 2PG
31/01/2023 

Dear Patients of Belsize Priory Medical Practice,
We can now confirm, that Belsize Priory Medical Practice will be relocating to the Abbey Road Centre, 172A Belsize Road, London, NW6 4BJ on 27 February 2023
In June 2022, the North Central London Primary Care Commissioning Committee (NCL PCCC) considered and approved the proposal to relocate the practice. 
We can now confirm the current practice site will close on the 24 February 2023 at 6.30pm and will re-open on Monday 27 February 2023 at 8am from 172A Belsize Road. 
The proposal was considered in light of the potential benefits to patients. The practice engaged with their Patient Participation Group, wider patient list and stakeholders including HealthWatch, local MPs and councillors. 

The feedback received has been taken into account and will be considered to help inform any further improvements to services.
All the staff, clinical and reception staff will continue to work at the practice and there will be no change to the practice opening hours. The surgery telephone number will remain the same- 020 7328 8200.
The practice staff and commissioners will work together to ensure the transition into the new premises is as smooth as possible over the coming weeks.

Should you require any information, please do not hesitate to contact us via Nlphc.lon-nc-pcc@nhs.net  or the Belsize Priory Medical Practice on reception.bpmp@nhs.net
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Yours sincerely,

Vanessa Piper
Assistant Director Primary Care 

NHS North Central London ICB 
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North Central London ICB Chair: Mike Cooke
North Central London ICB Chief Executive Officer: Frances O’Callaghan

